THE LIBRARY FOUNDATION, INC.

2101 4J ROAD
GILLETTE, WYOMING 82718

PHONE (307)687-0009 FAX (307)686-4009

February 15, 1995

Teggy Bos

Penguin Productions

%Grove & Morgan

818 W. Riverside Ave., Suite 300
Spokane, WA 99201-0910

Dear Teggy:

As | have already told you on the phone, "A Fine and Pleasant Misery” was a huge
success here in Gillette. Tim’s show was really enjoyed by such a wide variety of
people and having Pat here was the frosting.

The Library Foundation, Inc. would like to host the sequel. Tim mentioned that he
would travel to Salt Lake in the next year and that it might be possible to book the
show during that time. When you are putting the schedule together, please contact
us. The Heritage Center is being reserved at least a year in advance for some events,
so the sooner | know some dates, the better chance we will have for getting the date
we want. We could be a part of a state wide tour again, or with some different
arrangements, book the show just for Gillette.

Thank you for all your work in getting everything together, providing materials and
keeping us informed. 1I’m looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
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Marcia Wright
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